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Liverpool Public Library:
2020 and Beyond

Library Usage at LPL in 2020: 

278,423
Items Checked Out 
(Physical & Electronic) 

4,980
Grab It & Go
Appointments
(Aug. - Dec. 2020)

9,090
People
Attended
Programs

17 Outdoor Programs
61 Virtual Story Times
341 Virtual Programs

1,753 One-on-One Programs 
(Including Activity Packs)

512 Programs Offered 
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151,492
Website 
Visitors

144  
Community
Engagement
Events

11,001 
Reference
Questions
Answered

Some events pictured took place prior to COVID-19 restrictions.
Trivia at Bull and Bear. Learning at Raymour & Flanigan. 



Liverpool Public Library 
Visit: 310 Tulip St, Liverpool, NY 13088
Learn more: LPL.org
Call us: 315-457-0310

Board of Trustees:
Kay Budmen 
Mary Schapley
Denise Baker 
Ashley Gouger 

• Curbside Pickup with Grab It & Go
• Virtual Programming
• Removed Fines on Children and 

Teen Materials
• WiFi Hot Spot Loans

Yvette Hewitt
John Hluchyj
Dennis McLaughlin
Glenna Wisniewski, Director

LPL BUDGET 2020-21
Patron Services Total  $2,562,848
Administrative Total  $636,351
Operations Total $943,901
Total Budget   $4,139,800

We came together in many ways to face 2020

Liverpool Public Library:
2020 and Beyond

• Chromebook Loans
• Activity Packs 
• Puzzle Loans
• Expanded WiFi Hours
• Ancestry.com Access from Home

REVENUES 2020-21
Property Taxes       $3,890,400
Contribution in Lieu of Tax  $65,000
Library Charges  $33,000
Interest Earnings  $1,400
Gifts and Donations  $18,000
System Cash Grant  $38,000
State Aid for Libraries  $1,000
Other Unclassified  $48,000
App from Fund Balance  $45,000
Sub-total  $249,400
Total Revenue $4,139,800

Patron 
Services
64%

Administrative
15%

Operations &
Maintenance

21%

Patrons lined up to get back into the 
library the first day we reopened 

after being closed due to COVID-19.

The year 2020 was a year like no other for the Liverpool Public Library. To start the year, we  
unveiled our main room renovations and hosted our Grand Reopening ceremony on Jan. 24, 2020. Our 
community, including many local dignitaries, appreciated the bright new look and ease of services. 

A few months later, our doors were forced to close due to the COVID-19 pandemic. During this 
time, our staff quickly pivoted to meet the needs of our community in many new and unique ways. 

During 2020, we added a variety of services, including:

Our doors reopened to the public in July 2020. The Liverpool 
Public Library was here for our community during the challenges we 
all faced with the COVID-19 pandemic. We will continue to be here 
for our community, no matter what life throws at us! 

Pre-COVID, 55+ Seniors  
stopped by the Food Bank of 

CNY to sort donations.


